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Craig, Sondra

From: Pete Hansen <wingdam3@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 7:54 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: homeless - from Pete Hansen

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good morning, 
 
I am disturbed to see Erickson Park as a possible location for the homeless.  Totally unacceptable with Spence 
and the pool right next door.  The ball fields are in nearly daily use as well.  I remember the number of needles 
found at Houska even before it became a homeless camp.  Seems to me that the seminary on Mormon Coulee 
Road would be a perfect location and facility. 
 
Pete Hansen 
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